
TOPSHAM GARDEN CLUB NOTES 

Date:  September 15, 2017 

President Vicky Marr canceled the business meeting today.  She was unable to attend 

due to loss of power at her home. 

Attendance:  14 members 
      6 guests: Loraine S. North from Mt. Blue Garden Club 
    Linda Muller, Brunswick 
    Barbara Burns, Cundy’s Harbor 
    Glen Vose, Cundy’s Harbor 

Virginia Smith 
Ken Neale 

        
Hostesses: 
      For this meeting: Marie Neale, Fay Eldred   
      For October meeting: Nancy Simboli, Carole Flaherty, Lucette Musica   
   
Topsham Public Library Display: 
     This month:    Jean Herlihy    
     October:   Fay Eldred    
 
        

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

October 30-31      NEGC First Annual Meeting, Crown Plaza Hotel, Warwick, RI 
Oct 31-Nov 2      NGC Symposium, Crown Plaza Hotel, Warwick, RI 

 
November 2-3    Landscape Design School Course 3 

                          St. Mary's Episcopal Church, Falmouth   FMI:  Harriet Robinson   
 

November 14 GCFM Fall Conference, Augusta Civic Center, Augusta 
                                                                    

The 2018 GCFM Convention is scheduled for Monday, Tuesday, and Wednesday, June 18-20, 2018 
at the Sebasco Harbor Resort, Sebasco Estates, ME. Medomak District will be the host.   
 
 
Today’s program, “Bringing Pollinators to Your Garden with Companion Planting”, was 
presented by Jean Vose.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 

Marie Neale 
Secretary 

 


